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The Kaufman ISD maintenance team has continued to work on  
improvement projects around the district.  In addition, there were 
over 300 work orders submitted during the month of January 2025. 

Here are just a few of the projects that have recently been completed:

The crew is wrapping up the garden bed overhaul to the FAC pavilion.  
Several more tons of granite were added to the flower beds.  The FAC 
garden bed project will be completed by the end of February.
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Roof repairs continue across the district.  Pictured above is a badly 
damaged pair of roof valleys at the high school.  Pictured below is the same 
pair of valleys after the repair.

A severe storm system came through in January dropping several inches of rain 
in just a few days.  The maintenance team kept busy to mitigate the amount of 
damage caused by the flash flood.



The maintenance crew spent several days tunneling under roadways to 
get communication and power lines connected to the new security gates.

After a few cold days, the access tunnels were completed and the conduit 
was put in place.  The table is now set for all the lines to be connected.  The 
access controls on the security gates will be fully functional soon.  Pictured 
below are guys from the team cutting through the concrete near the guard 
shack at the high school.



Work continued on the baseball facility this month.  The dugouts and press 
box were painted, additional bleacher seating was added, and new cage nets 
were hung.    Go Lions!

***Work Order Numbers for  January 2025***

In January, there were a total of 333 active work orders submitted.  The crew 
completed 309 (92.7%) of those work orders.  71 of those work orders were 
preventative maintenance jobs and 24 work orders are still currently active.  
There were 6 duplicates and 44 declined due to special circumstance.
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